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KI a o rq Hannah Henderson

Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz

28 February 2020

Andrew Frazer
Via email: fyi-request-12119-2d64a866@requests.fyi.org.nzj

Dear Andrew
Response to official information request for Emails, CEO to Mayor, Surrounding Fuel Card use

| refer to your request for official information received 30 January 2020 relating to emails, CEO to Mayor,
surrounding fuel card use. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed.

1. Please provide copies of the emails between Wendy Walker (CEO) to the previous Mayor
(Mike Tana) and the replys from Mike Tana to Wendy Walker, which were related to the use
of Mike Tanas Fuel card.

= This correspondence has previously been released and can be found on our website (link below), in
the responses to OlAs 19-140 and 19-144 under the 2019 tab Governance and Elected Members.
https://poriruacity.govt.nz/your-council/getting-involved/request-official-information/.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah Henderson,
Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Ngé mihi
Wendy%

Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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